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September 10, 1986

Dr. Joshua Lederberg
President
Rockefeller University
1230 York Avenue
New York, NY 10021

Dear Josh:

I have been nominated for promotion to full
professor in the Department of Medical Informatics
at the University of Utah. I would appreciate it
if you could write a letter of recommendation for
me and send it to Dr. Homer Warner, Chairman,
Department of Medical Informatics, AB193,
University of Utah Medical Center, Salt Lake City,
Utah, 84132. I'm sending a current version of my
Curriculum Vitae and a selection of my manuscripts
under separate cover.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Wak
Mark Skolnick, Ph.D.
Associate Professor
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